
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

A big thank you to all parents, carers and grandparents who came along to school to join in with our Christmas 
Craft afternoons, our children enjoyed the sessions and I hope you did too!  
 
The Christmas performances have been a great success and the children were so excited about performing for 
you their enthusiasm and enjoyment was matched only by the quality of the performance they gave - fabulous!  
 
Well done to our talented children for giving  their best, and thanks to staff who worked so hard to enable the  
children to perform so successfully.  
 
Finally, school will close for the end of term at 2:00pm on Friday 21st December, I do hope you have a lovely, 
peaceful Christmas and best wishes for 2019.  
 
School reopens for spring term on Monday 7th January 2019 at 8:45am.  

 
 
 

Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  

 New Delaval Primary School 
 Newsletter - December 2018 
  www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk  
 

follow us @newdelprimary   

 

For lots more information! 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 

Christmas Raffle -Winning Ticket Numbers   

1st prize 516/520 Blue 

2nd prize  356/360 Pink 

3rd prize  121/125 Pink 

4th prize  506/510 Blue 

5th prize 251/255 Pink 

6th prize 381/385 Blue 

7th prize 656/660 Blue 

8th prize 696/700 Yellow 

9th prize 576/580 Yellow 

10th prize 686/690 Blue 

11th prize  406/410 Blue 

12th prize 141/145 Pink 

13th prize 606/610 Blue 

14th prize  676/680 Blue 

15th prize 1/5 Pink 

16th prize 426/430 Yellow 



Holiday or Occasion of  
Closure  

Date on which school will 
close  

Date on which school will  
reassemble 

Christmas/New Year  Friday 21st December 2018  Monday 7th January 2019  

Spring Mid-Term 2019  Friday 15th February 2019  Monday 25th February 2019  

Easter 2019  Friday 5th April 2019  Tuesday 23rd April 2019  

May Day  Monday 6th May  Tuesday 7th May 2019  

Summer Mid-Term 2019  Friday 24th May 2019  Monday 3rd June 2019  

Summer 2019  Friday 19th July 2019  Wednesday 4th September 2019  

 

Parent View  
 

This term we have received so many lovely and helpful comments from our  
parents which influence the services we provide at New Delaval thank you!   
 

We will shortly be sending out our annual parent questionnaire but in the  
meantime if you would like to share your views on our school please feel free to look 
at the following link https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
 

Once again thank you for your support! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Delaval Primary 
raised 

£182.53  
 

Thank you! 

 

New Delaval Primary raised  

£266.00 
for the Royal British 

 Legion  
Thank you so much for 

your support! 
  

 
 

  

 New Delaval Primary 
raised 

 
£150.80 

 
Many thanks for your 

support! 

 Important Information - Holidays in Term Time  
 
Due to the increasing numbers of holidays taken in term time, New Delaval Primary, in  
discussions with our Education Welfare Officer have made the decision to follow the 

legal route for holidays taken in term time as laid out in our attendance policy.  
This will take effect from Spring term 2019.  

 Happy Christmas & Best Wishes for 2019  


